
Hi Everyone 
 
I'd like to say a huge thank you to 
everyone for their efforts in delivering 
the Maranui Carnival.  Unfortunately 
the weather we ordered didn't arrive 
but everyone still competed and there 
were plenty of smiles around. 
We have had a great season of 
carnivals and congratulations are due 
to all our competitors for doing so 
well.  It is very satisfying to see the 
kids water safety skills getting better 
and better! 
Oceans 14 starts in Mount Maunganui 
next week and Nationals are at Ohope 

PAULA’S PIECE FROM THE CHAIR 

WHAT’S COMING UP 

increased to 3 times per week and we are 
practicing some awesome new team events 
such as tube rescue.  The athletes  are getting 
to know each other well and are becoming 
experts in picking the mood of the coaches on 
any given training day!! The excitement is 
building for the 20th of February and we have 
had some fantastic surf conditions of late for 
training.  Good luck guys and girls. We know 

you will do the club proud. 

Ocean Swim 

Several of the athletes and the coaches took 
part in this event on the 26th of January. Once 
again our athletes performed with distinction 
across all age groups with Tamrah Titcombe 
winning her second trip to Auckland for taking 
out the girls 200m.  The conditions were very 
trying with a major northerly chop being a great 

challenge for all. 

Jason Reid,  
Manager person sort of … 

The club has enjoyed some excellent results 
in the first 4 surf carnivals of the season. All 
nippers have competed with great 
enthusiasm and distinction. The turnout for 
the Riversdale carnival was amazing with 74 
nippers showing up to enjoy the sunshine 
and the incredibly challenging surf 

conditions. Well done athletes and coaches! 

The club also enjoyed a stellar day at the 
Capital Champs at Paekakariki with over 85 
nippers competing. A great day was had by 
all with Maranui dominating several of the 

events. 

Without the Paekakariki results Maranui is 
373 points ahead of our closest rival. This 
bodes well for our retention of the Under 14 

Capital Coast Cup. Keep it going people! 

Oceans 2014 Update 

 This years oceans team consists of 24 
dedicated athletes. Trainings have been 

Our Lifeline to our life guards, life members, members and families  

 

NIPPERS  / OCEANS UPDATE 

Mark your diary NOW 
 
Thur 20 Feb ð Sun 23 FebñOceans at Mt 
Maunganui 
 
Sunday 2 March  - Lunch at the Club 
Stay after Nippers and join your other club-
bies in a shared lunch.  Bring a Plate to 
share for the table and bring some meat for 
the BBQ to share. 
 

Sunday 9 MarchñSurf Level Testing for 7-
11 year olds.  Refer to Lifeguards/ Junior 
Surf achievement Award/ Surf Levels 
 

Sunday 23 March ð Nippers Prizegiving  
More details closer to the event but make 
sure you get the date onto your calendar. 
 

Late Marchð Surf Lifesaving Certificate  to 
prepare candidates for the Lifeguard Award 
Course at 14 yr old  
 

Saturday 29th March ð Club Disco 
More details closer to the event start working 
on your Lurex costumes.   
 

Saturday 5th April ð Senior Prizegiving 
and Sponsors Night  Round out the season 
in style and say goodbye to the summer. 

Lost Property   
  

We have a large amount of items at the 
moment - togs, sandals, jandals, wetsuits, 
nipper t-shirt, brown Maranui hoodie, loads 
of clothing. The lost property container is 
outside the office. Please take a look. 
 
Clothing    
 

This season we have had a number of 
challenges with clothing arising from a 
change in suppliers and a shift of 
responsibility for managing club clothing 
orders. Over the winter off-season we will 
confirm suppliers & pricing and in future all 
clothing orders will be done online.  
 
Club Caps    
 

If anyone has accidently 
taken a Maranui cap home, could you 
please return it.  Thanks 

Maranui Surf & Life Saving 
Club 
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Beach in early 
March, so good luck 
to the athletes 
heading off for 
those competitions. 
Patrolling at Oriental Bay continues 
and the volunteer hours our club 
members dedicate to this are much 
appreciated. 
Hopefully the sun will return for the 
rest of the summer and I look 
forward to seeing you all on the 
beach. 
 

Cheers 

  Paula 

http://www.maranui.co.nz/
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For the first time in many years Maranui sent a senior team 
to the Central Regional Champs. John Tuia, Rachael 
Wilson, Finn Gaupset, Liam (the brownie) Brown and 
Finn Speirs formed and enthusiastic team that travelled to 

Oakura Beach to compete over two days. 

Clubs came from afar including Piha, Mt Maunganui, 
Omanu, Mairangi Bay congregated for a fantastic 
competition. The overall title went to Fitzroy of New 

Plymouth. 

Our young  Maranui team did really well with some strong 
performances. Rachael Wilson in only her second year of 
Surf Life Saving had massive improvements in the Run 
Swim Run and Ladies Diamond holding off more 
experience athletes and Finn Gaupset likewise has made 
huge gains in a tough competition. 

Event highlights: 

¶ Finn and Liam 6th in the tube 

rescue final, 

¶ John, Liam and Finn S, 4th in 

the board relay final, 

¶ John Tuia 4th on the Flags 

¶ And a top performance to 
John Tuia who won bronze in 

the beach Sprint 

As a team we learned a lot about 
senior competition. We had great 
fun, competed with pride, and 
walked away with heads held high 
and motivated to work harder and ñbe the best that we can 

beò for ourselves and Maranui SLSC. 

Training has now picked up in intensity. Amani Tuia has join the coaching 
team and leads our dry land regime. (Thanks Amani). The mileage is cranking 
up in the water and it is getting tougher. As the Coach I am so proud of this 
team as they are hungry for this sport and club and never complain at training. 
It is a testament to their characters as we build to the Nationals being held at 

Ohope beach in March 

The team will be growing rapidly over the next few years and we need to find 
ways to support these athletes, and their ambitions. Equipment, uniforms, 
travel are all examples of what forms an important part of meeting the needs of 
the athletes to ñbe the best that they can beò and create a fantastic team and 
club culture who represent what is best about Maranui. They work hard and 

give back to the community as life guards and mentors to younger kids.  

The Maranui U16ôs team is: JohnTuia, Troy McGuinness, Rachael Wilson, 

Caroline Lyons, Finn Gaupset, Liam Brown, Finn Speirs, and Finn OôNeill 

Vision: òTo be the best that 
we can beó 

¶ Cancelled course   The Lifeguard Award course 
due to start in February has now been cancelled due 
to a lack of candidates. 

 Candidates that were able to make this course will 
now be put forward to our October course. We will set 
a trial date for those candidates closer to this time. We 
are taking names of interested members through 
lifeguards@maranui.co.nz;  for more information about 
the Lifeguard Award course please go to 
www.maranui.co.nz /lifeguards/lifeguardawardcourse 

 

¶ Maranui has two more New Lifeguards   
 Congratulations to Mia Faiumu and Saffron Nemet-

Sargent passing their Lifeguard Award on 25th 
January 2014.  

(Continued on page 3) 

MARANUI U16'S AT CENTRAL 

REGIONAL CHAMPS 

John wearing his Bronze 
medal 

Members of the Team in 
the Maranui tent 

Under 16s Board Relay 
Team:  

John, Liam and Finn Speirs  

This is a course for all 12-13 year old involved in our Nipper programme. It is an 
overnight stay at the Club starting Friday night (21st March). It requires parental 
help and supervision overnight. We will not run this course if we do not have 

sufficient parental help. 

The course outlines all aspects of becoming a Lifeguard at 14 years old. There 
will be a pool component, classroom session and beach component. Partici-
pants that pass this course will not be required to trial for Lifeguard Award 
course at 14. Assessments are conducted throughout the course by Surf In-

structors.  

For further information www.maranui.co.nz /lifeguards/surflifeguardcertificate  

This is a call of interest, please register your interest for your child and if you 

are able to be a parent helper during this overnight stay (21st March ï 22nd 

March) to m.pulepule@xtra.co.nz .    

SURF LIFESAVING CERTIFICATE  

(21-22ND MARCH 2014) 

http://www.maranui.co.nz
mailto:m.pulepule@xtra.co.nz
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Financial 

The Committee wish to thank all members who promptly paid their 
subs this season.  Without this revenue Maranui would not be in a 
position to offer its active members (nippers and lifeguards) a quality 

experience.  The Club remains in a sound financial position. 

Funding 

The new gear this season was funded by ï 

·         Wellington International Airport ï 1 board 

·         Four Winds Foundation ï 1 ski 

·         Infinity Foundation ï 2 skis 

·         NZCT ï lifeguard uniforms, tubes and 3 skis 

·         The Lion Foundation ï the gear trailer. 

·         Members subs and revenue from Club hire ï the rest. 

 

Francie Russell, Treasurer. 

FRIENDLY FINANCIAL’$ FROM FRANCES 

FUNDRAISING: GREAT WINE & A GREAT CAUSE 

The Club have established a sub committee to oversee fundraising. The first big 
fundraising push for the committee will be an opportunity to order Seleni Wines 
through the club for an Easter delivery. Look out for the information on this coming out 
towards the end of February.  
 You can do your bit to help the club by getting as many of your friends, 
neighbours and family to participate and buy wine. The club receives a handsome 
commission for every case sold and funds raised will be set aside to assist competi-
tors and Teams with cost associated with representing the Club. 
  
If you are interested in helping with the Maranui SLSC Fundraising Committee please 
contact Sue Tuia 027 516 7858 

NEW SPONSOR’S BOARD 

Have you noticed the new Sponsors Board in the Club Rooms which 

has the Logo and / or name of our major sponsors and supporters. 

Maranui SLSC depends on 

this support to deliver the 

essential community ser-

vices it provides. 

 

The leaflets below the board 

are an invitation to support 

the club through sponsorship 

and donations. 

 

There is the option to join 

the Maranui Supporters 

group and be invoiced for an 

amount up to $200 per an-

num.  

If you are in a position to make a donation (tax deductible) please 

contact  accounts@maranui.co.nz for more information. 

 
The following stories were missed from Newsletter No. 5 
 

¶ Maranui gains another IRB Driver 
 Maranui would like to congratulate Matthew Davies on 

passing the IRB Exam held in Foxton in October. 
Challenging conditions, a changeable wave with a 
strong NW wind, gusting at 20-25 knots made things 
very difficult. Well Doneé   

 

¶ Maranui increases its Lifesaving ranks 
 Maranui would like to congratulate the following 

candidates on passing the Lifeguard Award Exam: 
 Ben Tuesse Finn Speirs 
 Liam Brown Caroline Lyons 
 Rachael Wilson 
 
 At the first LGA exam for the season on 10th November 

2013 at Otaki SLSC, Maranui had a group of 
candidates piloting its new compressed course. 

 Ben Tuesse, a Nipper parent, new to Surf and a 
member of summer Surf Class 101 wasnôt able to sit 
until November. He is the only member that wasnôt a 
part of piloting the new compressed course. 

 The new compressed course is for those eligible 
Nippers that have come through our Nipper programme 
and Surf Lifesaving Certificate. Assessment of these 
candidates takes into account all the skills taught at 
Nippers (e.g. competed at Tube rescue, surf race and 
board race) and how they performed at the Surf 
Lifesaving Certificate.   

 The course focuses on the Theory, First Aid and CPR 
aspects of the LGA Exam with refresher sessions of 
skills already learnt. This course is therefore shortened 
as a result. 

 So far this shortened course for our Nippers is proving 
to be quite successful with a 100% pass rate. 

 On Tuesday 12th November the graduates were 
inducted into the Maranui Surf Brigade by our 
Chairperson (Paula Wood).  As graduates they will be 
able to compete at over 14 Surf Competitions, be 
enrolled onto our Rookie programme, be assigned a 
patrol team and allocated duties at Nipper sessions on 
Sundays. I think they will be quite busy this season.  
Well done to the graduating candidatesé 

 
Marc Pulepule 
Club Captain 

Head Surf Instructor 

 

ü Further to the story in the last newsletter about Marc 
Pulepuleôs achievement in achieving Lifeguard Award 
Examiner status, one of our past members, Pru Popple, 

is also a qualified Lifeguard Award Examiner.   

(Continued from page 2) 



Maranui Surf & Life Saving Club  
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 021 389 311 
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Chairperson 
 chair@maranui.co.nz 
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MARANUI SURF BRIGADE MEETS  

Maranui Surf Brigade was formed after the fire in 2009. It was formed to recognise service 
in Lifeguarding. Every season the Maranui Surf Brigade meets twice a year to recognise 
new members, provide a pathway for feedback and acknowledge achievement in Life-
guarding.  
 
This year it met on Wednesday 5th Feb at 7pm. The Surf Brigade is growing and is having 
a lot of fun doing so. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New members were recognised: 
  
Finn Speirs Caroline Lyons 
Liam Brown Carrie Speirs 
Ben Tuesse Mia Faiumu 
Finn Gaupset Finn OôNeil 
Racheal Wilson Aiden Roberts 
Saffron Nemet-Sargent 
 
The following Surf Brigade members were 
awarded their Maranui wings:  
 
Mia Morris Claudia Morris 
John Tuia Matthew Davies 
Anna McDonnell 
 

A further mention goes to the Tuia Family for their service abroad; Maranui received an 

email from Waipu Cove SLSC President, Rick Stolwerk, thanking John Tuia and family 

for their service at Waipu Cove SLSC. 

John helped out with Patrolling and 

event guarding and Armani (Father 

Tuia) helped with Nippers at Waipu 

Cove. Johnôs contribution to IRBs at 

Waipu Cove lead to him being present  

in an IRB display for the Waipu Cove 

Open Day over the January break. The 

email goes on further to commend 

John and his family as great ambassa-

dors for our Club. 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Everyone enjoying some social time with a 

slice of cake and a cup of tea after the Surf 

Brigade meeting. 

Photo: Mia, Saffron and Asha; Mia and Saffron 

are new members of Maranui Surf Brigade  
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